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PERMANENT COUNCIL OF THE
OEA/Ser.G

ORGANIZATION OF AMERICAN STATES
CSH/GT/MISPA III-21/11


25 October 2011

COMMITTEE ON HEMISPHERIC SECURITY
Original: English

Working Group to Prepare


the Third Meeting of Ministers Responsible for

Public Security in the Americas

N O T I C E
/
The Secretariat of the Permanent Council presents its compliments to the permanent missions of the OAS member states and, on instructions from the Chair of the Working Group to Prepare for the Third Meeting of Ministers Responsible for Public Security in the Americas, would like to inform delegations that the following meetings have been scheduled:

1. Informal meeting on Thursday, October 27, 2011 at 2:30 p.m., in the Guerrero Room.
The purpose of this meeting is to continue discussions on the document “Draft Document on the MISPA Meetings Process - Document of Port of Spain” (CSH/GT/MISPA-III-10/11 rev. 1).

2. Formal meeting on Friday, October 28, 2011 (all day meeting). The room and times will be announced shortly.
The purpose of this meeting is to continue discussions on the documents “Port of Spain Recommendations for Police Management” (CSH/GT/MISPA-III-7/11 rev. 5), and the Draft Schedule (CSH/GT/MISPA III-3/11 rev. 5) and other pending issues.
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�.	To support the efforts of the Organization in limiting the use of paper in its activities, as well as to reduce printing costs, delegations are kindly requested to bring their own copies of the documents for the meeting, if possible in electronic format.





